COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

18th May, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 10th instant, of superheaters
proposed for The North Fastern Marine Engineering Co. Itd.,
Contract No., 2920, Messrse. J.L. Thompson & Sons' Yard No.591,
and I have to inform you that this plan will be approved
for a working pressure of 220 1lbe per sqge inch, provided a
safety valve be fitted to each part of the superheaters
which can be isolated from the boilers, the superheaters
be constructed under the usual conditions of survey and
testing, and the whole be tested to three times the working
pressure.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLESON-TYNE,




